
 

 
 

Bristol Parks, Recreation, Youth and Community Services will be running a Co-Ed Softball League for individuals 
18 & older this fall on Mix St. and Casey Field in Bristol. The season will run from the week of August 25th through 
mid-October. Each team is guaranteed 12 regular-season games (6 doubleheaders), and all teams make the playoffs. 

 
Games will take place on Wednesday or Thursday evenings at Mix St. or Casey Field in Bristol, and each team will 
have one doubleheader every week. Games will start at 6+7pm or 8+9pm. Co-Ed teams must have a minimum of 

three females on the field at all times. Males must use wood bats, and females must use single-wall (or wood) bats. 
 

Note: Registration is first-come, first-served. The fee is $600 in total for a team, with a $200 deposit due at the time 
of registration. Teams can submit the payment in full ($600) when they register online or at the Parks Office, or they 
can choose to just pay the $200 deposit to reserve their spot in the league, but a team representative must submit the 

remaining $400 payment to the Parks and Rec. before their first game.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact League Directors Shawn Mirmina at shawnmirmina@bristolk12.org or Jim 
Michaud at michaudtool@snet.net or (860) 490-9066. Visit bristolrec.com for more info and to register. 
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